

Rama Batra

Welcome to our family! My name is Rama Batra and I serve as the Bookkeeper at Infant/Toddler Family Day Care, I have held this position since 2000. I began working for Infant/Toddler as the Office Manager in 1996. I was a child care provider from 1984 to 1996. I am here to assist you with any questions you may have about parent invoices or provider pay.

I am here for you! We understand that the first few weeks in a new child care setting can be stressful. Please feel free to contact me at the office, 703-352-3449 extension 103, or by email, rbatra@infanttoddler.com. I am usually in the office Monday through Friday. I look forward to meeting your child!